
 
 

 
 

TOWN  OF  HELVETIA  BUDGET   
HEARING MINUTES 

For  November 6th, 2017           
     The 2018 Budget hearing was called to order by Chairman Leonard Oppor at 6:30PM. Notice was 
posted as required. All Town Board members were present along with the Clerk and Treasurer. 
 
     Doug Hines, clerk, presented a budget to the board. The clerk suggested a 0% increase in the levy 
due to a surplus in the town's funds. The Town will pay $52,000.00 to the Waupaca County Hwy Dept 
in December(2017) as an advance for the blacktopping of Swamp Road that was supposed to be done 
this year.  
     Then Gary Chich made a motion to approve the 2018 Helvetia Town budget and was 2nd by 
Calvin Preuss, passed. The tax levy will stay at $160,723.00, same as 2017. 
  
     A motion to adjourn the Budget Hearing was made by Calvin Preuss, 2nd by Gary Chich. 
                                                                                                          
Meeting Adjourned, 
                                                                                                                        
Doug Hines, Clerk  
  


